
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,         21st October 2020 
 
W.O.W Newspaper 

W.O.W are coming out with a new editions after half term. W.O.W newspaper is an educating 
newspaper featuring pictures, games, poems and facts about our planet, as our world matters. We 
are donating the money to WWF.  

At school, a leaflet and form will be given to the teacher to write down the child’s name and class 
if they are interested and would like to buy our newspaper. Please remember to donate £1 (each 
class will have an envelope to put the money in). Please donate before 4th November. 

Thank you! 

W.O.W 

Year 6 – Elenora, Emilia, Fern, Marianne, Miley. 
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